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God and Israel

Chapter 8

God Knows Israel

Chapter 9

God’s Leading in 
Egypt - Chapter 10

Occupying Land

Chapter 11

Place of Worship

Chapter 12

1-4

- remember God’s 

leading for 40 
years


- Humbling them, 
testing them - 
would they obey


5-10

- disciplining them 

- correcting their 
attitude before 
they came into 
the land


- Good land - 
food


- Iron and copper

11-20

- don’t forget God

- Self-sufficiency 

makes it easy to 
forget God


- Pride - root of 
forgetfulness


- God gave you 
the power to 
make the wealth


- IF YOU EVER 
FORGET - you 
will perish

1-3 - God is going 
before you as a 
consuming fire

4-5 - it is not for your 
righteousness but 
for their wickedness 
that I am giving you 
this land

6-14 - they are 
stubborn and 
rebellious - 
remember the 
tablets of stone and 
their idol

15-29

- Moses pleading 

on behalf of the 
people


- Rehearsing God’s 
promises


- Remembering 
how God’s power 
would be seen by 
the nations


- Provoking the 
Lord (22-24)


Taberah (Num 
11:1-3) - “burning”

Massah (Ex 17:1-7) - 
“testing”

Kibroth-hattaavah 
(Nu 11:31-35) - 
“graves of craving”

1-5

- Moses makes 2 

tablets and God 
writes His 
commands again


- They were put in the 
ark of the covenant


6-9

- Levi is chosen as 

God’s servants

- They have no 

inheritance in the 
land


10-11 - Moses 
beseeches God not to 
destroy Israel

12-22

What does God want?

- fear the Lord, walk in 

His ways, love Him, 
serve Him, keep His 
commandments 


- Circumcise your 
heart, cling to God


Attributes of God

- God of heaven and 

earth, love of God, 
great and mighty, 
awesome


- God of gods, Lord of 
lords


- Executes justice

- He is your praise

1-7

- love and obey

- You have seen God’s 

power

- Examples of those 

who rebel and don’t 
keep God’s 
commands - Dathan 
and Abiram (rebellion 
of Korah - Num 16)


8-12

- keep the commands 

and you will be 
strong in the land


- Description of land 
compared to Egypt


- God provides the 
rains in this good 
land


13-17

- blessed with rain 

when you obey

- God’s anger will be 

kindled when you 
serve other gods


18-25

- impress these words 

on your hearts

- Impress them on the 

children

26-32 - blessing and a 
curse - be careful

1-7

- utterly destroy 

everything that has to 
do with pagan 
worship


- Don’t mix their 
religions with your 
relationship with God


- Bring their 
contributions to God 
- where He chooses


8-14

- don’t be doing right 

in your eyes

- Do what is right in 

God’s eyes

- They need to bring 

their offerings where 
God chooses


15-28

- different rules for 

eating meat for you 
family versus putting 
aside animals for 
offerings


- Offerings are only 
made where God 
shows you


29-32

- whatever God 
commands - do - don’t 
add or take away
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Warning/Test - False 
Prophets - Chapter 13

Diet

Chapter 14

Poverty and Slavery

Chapter 15

Three Main Feasts

Chapter 16

Various Laws Chapter 
17

1-5

- if you love God you 

will walk in His ways

- Prophet or dreamer 

- needs to be 100% 
accurate - 
counseling rebellion 
against God


- Purge the evil from 
our midst


6-11

- even if you friends 

or family try to 
seduce you away 
from God, you are 
to kill them


- Expose them for 
what they are


12-18

- confusion - 

counseled rebellion

- Worthless men 

leading rebellion in 
a city - the city 
follows - burn it all - 
people, city, booty, 
animals

- Cutting yourself and 
shaving your head 
(Jer 16:6; Lev 
19:27-28; 21:1-5; I 
Kings 18:28)


Land animals (3-8)

- split hoof and chew 

its cud

- These you can eat

Fish - have to have fins 
and scales (9-10)

Birds (11-20)

- don’t eat (12-18)

- Anything that’s clean

21

- nothing that dies on 

its own

- Don’t boil young goat 

in its mother’s milk

Tithing

- in the presence of 

the Lord

- In God’s place of His 

choosing

Levite - don’t neglect 
them with your offering 
- every 3rd year tithe 
was brought to your 
town - Levite, alien, 
orphan, widow

1-6

- remission of debts on 

the 7th year

- There will be no poor 

among you if you listen 
to the voice of the Lord


- You will rule over other 
and lend to other 
nations


7-11

- don’t harden your 

heart against the poor

- Giving generously

12-17

- when a brother is set 

free from serving you - 
don’t send him away 
empty handed


- Bond-servant - 
someone who 
voluntarily stays in the 
service of a loving 
master


18 - slave has given you 
double service

19-23

- firstborn of flock and 

herd is God’s - given 
where God chooses


- Firstborn would be 
sacrificed once a year

1-8 - Passover

- Passover, 

Unleavened Bread, 
First Fruits


- Needs to be 
celebrated in the 
place of God’s 
choosing


- Remembering of 
coming out of Egypt 
- set free


9-12 - Feast of Weeks

- count off 7 weeks 

(49 days)

- Pentecost

- Freewill offering

- Time of rejoicing

13-15 - Feast of 
Booths

- after the gathering 

of the threshing 
floor and wine vat


- Time of rejoicing

16-17 - 3 times a year 
that the men had to 
appear before the 
Lord

18-20

- appointing judges

- Fairness

- Pursue justice

21-22 - don’t set up 
false worship

1-7

- Purging evil from your 

midst

- God gets out very 

best

- Anyone serving other 

gods it to be taken 
out and stoned


- Witnesses (2-3) to 
testify


8-13

- if a case is too difficult 

- it is taken to the 
priest or judge before 
God


- They will declare the 
verdict


- You will act 
accordingly


- The man who doesn’t 
will be killed


14-20

- when you choose a 

king

- Shall not multiply 

horses, wives, gold 
and silver


- Write a copy of this 
law on a scroll


- Read it all the days of 
his life


- Fear God and observe 
His words
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Priests and Prophets 
Chapter 18

Cities of Refuge/Land and 
Laws - Chapter 19

Warfare

Chapter 20

Murder, Marriage, Sons 
Chapter 21

1-2 - the Levites have no 
portion of inheritance


3-5 - priests had a right to 
portions of the animals that 
were sacrificed, first fruits, 
grain, wine, oil, shearing of 
the sheep

6-8 - he shall serve in the 
name of the Lord

9-14 - don’t imitate the 
detestable things

- human sacrifice

- Divination

- Witchcraft

- Omens

- Sorcerers - #G5331 - 

pharmakeia

- Cast of spells

- Mediums

- Spiritists

- Those who call up the dead

15-22 - a prophet coming

- Dt 34:10-12 - great prophet

- One of them - Israelite

- Acts 3:22-23; Jn 1:21, 25; 

6:14; 7:40

- Jesus speaks for the Father 

(Jn 8:42; 5:18-20; 12:49; 
14:10; He 1:3)


- False prophets - don’t 
speak God’s words

1-3 - set aside 3 cities of 
refuge in the land when the 
cross the Jordan


4-7 - someone who kills 
unintentionally 


8-10 - if they loved the Lord 
and walked in His ways - He 
would expand their land and 
they were to set up three 
additional cities of refuge


11-13 - if some kills 
intentionally - if he gets to 
these cities - he will be turned 
out to the blood avengerer



Restating National Laws - Love and Obedience - Dt 8-21

Jesus and Moses Compared (Prophet like Moses 

- Both spared as a baby (Ex 2; Mt 2:13-23)

- Renounced a royal court (Phil 2:5-8; He 11:24-27

- Both had compassion on his people (Nu 27:17; Mt 9:36)

- Made intercession for the people (Dt 9:18-19; He 7:25)

- Spoke with God face to face (Ex 34:29-30; Dt 34:10; II Cor 3:7)

- Both a mediator of the covenant - Moses the Covenant of Law - Jesus the New 

Covenant in His blood (Dt 29:1; He 8:6-7)
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